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To: Hon. Ms. Drazenka Moll 

President of the Croatian Consular Corps  

Hon. Mr. Janez Skrabec 

President of the Slovenian Consular Corps 

cc:  Hon. Mr. Marko Smole 

        FICAC Board of Directors Member 

 

Brussels, May 5, 2023 

 

 

Dear President of the Croatian Consular Corps Hon. Ms. Drazenka Moll, 

Dear  President of the Slovenian Consular Corps Hon. Mr. Janez Skrabec, 

Connecting business, cultures and people is one of the key aims of FICAC, the World 

Federation of Consuls. 

The meeting of the Consular Corps of two neighboring Countries, in a spirit of friendship and 

cooperation, is further proof that our mission is being implemented in the most noble manner. 

On this occasion we wish to express full support of the FICAC to the Slovenian and Croatian 

Consular Corps, as you aim to create a fruitful cooperation. 

The path of friendship and cooperation is always the right one. 

Please convey my warm wishes to His Excellency the Ambassador of Switzerland, to the 

Honourable Consuls, to the distinguished guests and to the media representatives. 

 

With sincere wishes and best regards, 

 

 
Nikolaos K. Margaropoulos 

FICAC President 
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